
RMGC SPRING MEETING 
BRINGING THE CLUB TO THE 21st CENTURY 

 
Rossmoor Men’s Golf Club held its Spring Membership Meeting on Monday, March 8, 2021, on 
Zoom. The meeting was hosted by John McDonnell. The members who joined the meeting 
received a great deal of information. 
 
Mark Heptig, the Head Pro at Rossmoor, discussed proposed course improvements scheduled 
for this year. The list is long but will include improvements to the drainage systems along with 
possible increased changes to control water usage, upgrades to sand traps, provide artificial 
turf to some of the tee boxes, etc. Mark and his staff are a great source of information about 
golf, the golf course and its history.  
 
Tom Snyder, RMGC President made a few opening remarks then presented several issues that 
were of interest to the membership. Minor changes to the bylaws, as presented by Michael 
Wener, parliamentarian, were discussed and passed by a vote of the membership. Tom went 
on to discuss the upcoming use of the Golf Genius program to sign up and pay for the RMGC 
tournaments (more detailed information about the program will be provided in the near 
future). This program will also allow the club unlimited email and text, custom event websites 
and automated communications to the membership. Finally, Tom discussed this year’s events. 
It looks like it will be a great year. 
 
Mark Weiss, Chairman of the Communications Committee, next presented a very special award 
to Bill Harrick. Bill was given the honor of being the first ever “Man of the Year” of RMGC. He 
was also provided the additional privilege of being a Lifetime Member of the club. Bill has been 
dedicated to RMGC for the 24 years he and his wife Rosemary have been living in Rossmoor and 
has held most every position on the Board of Directors. His experience and guidence has been 
greatly appreciated by all who know Bill. Bill, thanks for all you’ve given the club in the past as 
well as what you’ll provide us in the future. 
 
The mission of the Rossmoor Men’s Golf Club (RMGC) is to provide an excellent golf excellent 
golf experience while at the same time promoting fellowship and camaraderie among its 
membership. 
 
 


